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LOOKING AHEAD in the COMMUNITY 
Female teacher is looking for a temporary room/board or small apartment in Elmira effective September.  Contact 

Kathy Bauman 519-210-0186.  
Today July 29, 2:30 p.m. **Note date Change**at  Detweiler Meeting House, 3445 Roseville Road, Roseville."Folk and 

Gospel Songs" led by Mike and Diana Erb (Twas Now), who are well known on the local music scene. There will 
be group singing as well. A freewill offering in support of Meetinghouse operations will be held. Everyone 
welcome.  More information: Laurence Martin, 519-208-4591.  

August 16th - 6pm  - All are invited to attend the annual MEDA Summer BBQ at the pavilion in Waterloo Park in 
Waterloo. We will be having a special celebration for Allan Sauder's time with MEDA! The cost of the event is $25 for 
adults and $10 for Kids and Students.  Childcare will be provided.  To register or for more information please visit the 
website at https://meda.org/waterloo or contact Kathryn Askes at kaskes@meda.org or 1(519) 725-1633. 

August 28 – 7:30 p.m. – The Libertas Male Choir “Hands Across the Ocean” summer concert directed by Martin 
Mans, with guest organist Christopher Dawes and soloist Amber Ruthart at The Drayton Reformed Church, 74 
Wellington St. S.  Tickets available at the door or www.libertasvoices.com, info@libertasvoices.com or 905-522-001 

Voices Together:  Prepare the Way - Join members of the Voices Together team to sing and learn more about the new 
Mennonite Song Collection/Hymnal coming out in 2020. 

 October 13 - 9 a.m. to 4 p.m Resourcing Day at St. Jacobs Mennonite Church 

 October 13 - 5 p.m. Evening Intercultural Worship and International Meal at First Mennonite Church, 
Kitchener 

 October 14– 3:00 p.m. - Hymn Sing at St Jacobs Mennonite Church  (Donations to the work of Voices 
Together).  Come sing a mix of favourites and new songs. 

Sept. 15 -   4:30-6:30 p.m. St. Jacobs Mennonite Church (1310 King St. N., St. Jacobs) invites you to their Annual 
Chicken and Sausage BBQ. Join us for this annual Church Supper featuring BBQ Chicken Leg, Sausage, Baked 
Potato, Coleslaw, Corn, Dinner Roll, Pie and Beverage. Tickets: Adults - $18.00; Children (5-12 years) - $10.00, are 
available from the SJMC church office during regular office hours, by calling 519-664-2268, emailing 
church@sjmc.on.ca or at the door. Advance ticket purchases are encouraged. See the poster on the foyer bulletin 

board for more information. 
Monday, October 22, 2018 – Fairview and Parkwood Anniversary Fundraiser -  ‘More Than Memories . . . Seeing 

Beyond Dementia’ Dinner, guest speaker - Spencer West, from the ME to WE organization www.metowe.com, silent 
& live auction and great fellowship.  See Eileen Freeman for tickets.  Donation items for silent or live auction are 
welcome.  For more information contact Barb Montague, Executive Assistant at 519-653-5719, ext. 4837. 

 
OTHER ANNOUNCEMENTS 

CONRAD GREBEL COLLEGE 
Join the Kindred Credit Union Centre for Peace Advancement at Conrad Grebel University College in welcoming an 
exhibition of hope and reconciliation. “A New Era of Peace and a Peaceful Land” launches on Thursday, July 
12 and will be available for viewing through October 5, 2018. Curated by Heng-Gil Han, director of the Korea Art 
Forum based in New York City, this exhibition collects rarely seen artwork from North and South Korea, China, and 
the United States. A public event will be held at 4:00 pm on September 20 to celebrate this exhibit as part of Waterloo 
Region’s 2018 Peace Week. Location: Grebel Gallery, 140 Westmount Rd. N. Waterloo, ON. www.grebel.ca/events 

HIDDEN ACRES 
Building Community Retreat at Hidden Acres Mennonite Camp, September 7th–9th, 2018. A retreat for 
individuals with disabilities, their family, friends and supporters. Come join us for a weekend of relaxation, fellowship, 
worship, learning and fun! This year’s theme is “The Healing Power of Music” with resource person Sara Fretz. For 
more information or a registration form, visit the Hidden Acres website (www.hiddenacres.ca), 
email info@hiddenacres.ca or call 519-625-8602. To receive the early bird registration price, register by August 10th - 
registration deadline August 31st. 

MCC 
There are two permanent full-time job postings at the MCC rePurpose Centre in Elmira. The link to the job 
descriptions are:  
1)    Processing Support Worker https://mcc.org/get-involved/serve/openings/processing-support-worker   
2)    Warehouse Support Worker https://mcc.org/get-involved/serve/openings/warehouse-support-worker 
If you have any questions, please feel contact Karla at 519-669-3284 
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RIDE FOR REFUGE  

Saturday, September 29, 2018  Mennonite Church Canada congregations are invited to participate in this fun, 
ride/walk fundraising event in support of our international Witness ministry. Congregations already in partnership with 
a Witness worker couple/family are encouraged to participate in raising funds for that ministry. If your church does 
not already relate directly to a Witness worker, please choose from the list on the following link:  
https://donate.mennonitechurch.ca/projects/by_worker  If you would like to participate in the Ride on Saturday, 
September 29th please register at: https://rideforrefuge.org/home  Contact Jason Martin, Director of International 
Witness, if you have any questions, either by email jmartin@mennonitechurch.ca or call (226) 747 – 1833 
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